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Charlie Brown's Completes Acquisition of 
Bugaboo Creek Steakhouse from Rare Hospitality 
International

Date:  06/21/07

Cahill represented Charlie Brown's Inc. in connection with the acquisition of the Bugaboo Creek Steakhouse chain 
from Rare Hospitality International Inc.  The transaction included new equity investments and a complete refinancing 
of existing Charlie Brown's indebtedness.
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